
Aug 28, 2023

To MHS Juniors and Parents/Guardians,

Middletown High School will be offering the PSAT (Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test)
on October 18, 2023. The test will be given at Middletown High School at 7:30 am, October 18th in the
Community Room. The test will be 2 hours long and should conclude around 10:00 am. Students registering to
test must attend a mandatory pre-administration session on Wednesday, in the MHSOct 11, 2023
Community Room.

Interested students must complete the registration form below and turn it into Mrs. Tara Bowman in the
Guidance Office. The cost of the test for students will be $8 payable via cash or check made out to Middletown
High School. The completed registration form and payment must be turned in by Monday, .Oct 9, 2023
Spaces will be limited. The first students to register will receive first priority. If you have any questions please
contact Mrs. Johnson in the Guidance Office. She can be reached at tjohnson@middletowncityschools.com or
(513) 217-2612.

______________________________________________________________________________________

My student (please print) ___________________________________ has my permission to take the PSAT that
will be given on October 18th at Middletown High School. I understand that attendance at the
pre-administration session on October 11th is mandatory for taking the test. I also understand that my student
is responsible for any classroom work missed during both sessions.

Parent/Guardian Signature _____________________________ Date ________________________________

Parent Guardian (please print) ____________________________________

payment received ______
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